
 

  

 

Circular No: Apr\07\2024                                                     Date: 24.04.2024        

                                                                                           

CIRCULAR 

MONTESSORI TO X 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that, in accordance 

with government guidelines, our school will be providing Deworming Tablets 

(Albendazole chewable tablets) to our students tomorrow i.e., on 25th April ’ 24 

(Thursday) after the lunch break. This initiative is aimed at ensuring the health and 

well-being of our students. 

Benefits of the tablet: 

1. Treatment of Worm Infections: Albendazole is primarily used to treat infections 

caused by various types of worms, including roundworms, hookworms, and 

threadworms, among others. 

2. Broad-spectrum Effect: It can effectively treat both intestinal and tissue-dwelling 

parasites. 

3. Safety Profile:  Albendazole is known for its generally good safety profile. 

Important Instruction:  

Not to be taken empty stomach in any case. Also, do not take it if your doctor 

has already prescribed you within 15 days.    

Possible Side Effects: 

While Albendazole is generally safe, it may have some minor side effects, including: 

1. Stomach Pain 

2. Nausea 

3. Vomiting 

4. Headache 



 

 

 

 

Note: 

1.To proceed with the deworming process, We kindly request your permission for 

your child to receive the deworming tablet. Please provide your consent by 

writing a note in your child's diary. We appreciate your cooperation in helping us 

maintain the health and well-being of our students.  

2. Your child's health and safety are of the utmost importance to us, and we are 

committed to providing the best care possible. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

  

Thanks & Regards, 

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 

HOS 

 

 


